

FÉDÉRATION INTERNATIONALE DES ÉCHECS

Recognized by the International Olympic Committee (1999)

54 Avenue de Rhodanie, 1007 Lausanne, Switzerland (+41) 216010039 office@fide.com ttp://www.fide.com

Lausanne, 20 March 2020

01_59_2020

Dear chess friends,

As you might know, FIDE undertook a number of serious steps to deal with the Covid-19 issue, which represents an unprecedented situation for the whole world. In this context, FIDE will continue to act as a responsible organization and will make every effort to contribute to the containment of the virus.

The situation is changing by the day and is also impacting the preparations for the 44th World Chess Olympiad 2020. Given the circumstances, it is impossible to take now drastic decisions on this issue. Final decisions concerning the organization of the Olympiad will be taken in May 2020.

In this regard, we would like to recommend a course of action to all the Federations. As for the travel arrangements, we strongly suggest not to buy tickets yet, or at least to buy only fully refundable tickets. We suggest acting in the same way with regard to all other reservations.

FIDE will continue to monitor the situation and to support the Federations by providing them with the latest information.

Your sincerely,

Arkady Dvorkovich

FIDE President

